Dear Sunnyside Class Parents:





Nov 30, 2015

As you know, the Christmas musical is well underway and it is time to get costumes organized. Soon all Sunnyside parents will receive a bulk email from the office detailing which costume foundations they are to provide for their children depending on what characters their children are playing : reindeer, elves, chorus line, penguins, toy soldiers, etc.

There are several (wonderful!) volunteer moms in the Costume Group who are creating costume pieces for 500 students that will fit on top of these basic foundations. 

Would you please assist these moms in their (huge!) efforts by doing the following?

1) Assist members of your own child’s classroom find needed foundational pieces by facilitating borrowing and sharing? Use email and drop off/pick up time to communicate and rally parents to get organized. Boost school spirit about this upcoming event (
2) Organize the basic pieces when they arrive in the class by storing them properly and safely, making sure shirts and pants are labeled etc. and each child’s belongings are in a marked Ziploc bag with their full name on it? Parents will be asked to send their child’s clothing to school by Dec 10th.

3) Assist your Costume Group liaison (who will contact you by email shortly) by recruiting a few classroom parents to help with the construction of the extra costume pieces that the Costume Group is currently designing? Some classes will have DIY antler projects or scarves, others are making their own bowties or putting recycling symbols on Tshirts etc. 

4) It’s a VERY busy time of the year for teachers and we want to be super prepared ahead of time by prepping crafts so that much of the cutting etc. is done and the DIY craft time in class is efficient AND assisted by parent volunteers. This will help make the load a little lighter on our teachers.

THANK YOU in advance for all you’re about to do!

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Deanna Pfortmueller

Costume Coordinator

deannapfort@yahoo.com

